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One program was successfully offered for Winter 2023 and five for Summer 2024.  Three proposals were 
submitted for consideration for Winter 2024. 
 

• The Archaeology of England In Prehistoric, Roman and Medieval Times with Brian Bates 

• Economic Development, Tourism, and Sustainability in Costa Rica with Melanie Marks 

• Storytelling For Change: Youth Culture in Post-Apartheid South Africa with Jennifer Miskec 
 
The committee met in the fall semester to evaluate each winter proposal.  The committee sent all three 
programs to the Provost with recommendation for approval. Two subsequently were withdrawn by 
faculty (Costa Rica, South Africa). 
 
Four proposals were submitted for consideration for Summer 2025. 

• Art and History of Berlin with Melissa Kravetz and Laura Rice 

• GHANA: Globalization, Cultural Heritages, & Social Justice with Erica Brown-Meredith and Marsha 
Rutledge 

• Global Health and Wellness in Ireland with Elizabeth Zirkle and Christy Pribble 

• Mathematics History in Greece with Virginia Lewis 
 

The committee met in the spring semester to evaluate each summer proposal. The committee had follow-
up questions for each proposal, and upon revision will forward all four programs to the provost with 
recommendations for approval for Summer 2025.   
 

Respectfully submitted by, 
Sharon Emerson-Stonnell (Chair)  
Emily Kane, Director of Study Abroad 


